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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Thomas Neely [tneely@eticeng.com]
Sent: Friday, January 13, 2012 11:48 AM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Cc: Hamidou Barry
Subject: RE: Quan's Automotive / Former Exxon #70691: Request for Waste Oil Analytical Suite

Mark, 
 
Thanks for your time today.  We will prepare a work plan addendum, as discussed. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Tom 
 
Thomas Neely, PG, CHG, REA II, QSD 
ETIC Engineering, Inc. 
2285 Morello Ave. 
Pleasant Hill 
CA 94523 
Tel: 925-602-4710 x2161 
Fax: 925-602-4720 
Mobile: 925-301-7125 
tneely@eticeng.com 
www.eticeng.com 
 
 
 

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health [mailto:Mark.Detterman@acgov.org]  
Sent: Friday, January 13, 2012 11:38 AM 
To: Thomas Neely 
Subject: Quan's Automotive / Former Exxon #70691: Request for Waste Oil Analytical Suite 
 
Tom, 
To followup on our telephone conversation, I wanted to confirm my request that a waste oil analytical suite be 
incorporated into the analytical program for the site, particularly in the vicinity of the oil-water separator and the waste oil 
UST, as well as pipelines to the OWS and the WO UST.  This would include PCBs, PCP, and creosote.  In soil, these can 
be done on selected samples,  those with the highest detectable TPHmo concentration at each location.  The intent is to 
give us sufficient information to make a determination that the potential contaminants are, or are not, a concern at the 
site.  With luck they could be eliminated in any future investigation.  If groundwater is impacted below those locations, 
the suite should also be done for the grab groundwater samples.  Let me know if you have questions. 
Best, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
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